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I should like to join the statement made by Pakistan on behalf of the Organization of the Islamic Conference, and Algeria, which spoke on behalf of the African Group, as well as Bahrain, which spoke on behalf of the Arab Group. We listened to the report of the Special Rapporteur on the situation of Human Rights in the Occupied Palestinian Territories and his indication of the brutal military operations in Gaza, and imposing collective punishment on all the people of Gaza. Mr President, this Council must condemn strongly this Israeli provocation that is unprecedented in modern history.  In particular, in the abduction of Palestinian cabinet ministers and parliamentarians.  The international community, including the Human Rights Commission, have always expressed concern about the situation in the Occupied Palestinian Territory and I would like to refer to last report of Special Rapporteur on the human rights situation in the Occupied Palestinian Territory. It is time for international community, and for the Council in particular, to put aside the double-standards of the past, the appeasement practiced with Israel and the lack of seriousness with which the crimes of war of Israel are committed.  

